Citx Clerk

From: Ryba Bikes <rybabikes99@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 10:38 AM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Shepler lines returning to Mackinac City

| would like this email to be a correspondence on the agenda for today'’s city council meeting.

The Shepler lines for people returning to Mackinac City has been a problem for all businesses between the Shepler dock
and the Iroquois Hotel. It’s not just people, but bikes, burley carts and even a kayak or two. If it was just for a few
minutes, we couid get by, but the line has been starting to form by 3:00 P.M. and on a few occasions so far, lasting until
7 or 8 o’clock. Not only is it blocking the entrance and exit of all the businesses, but people are getting agitated at
waiting in line. And what will Labor Day weekend look like if it’s this bad now? They now have access to 4 docks but
have chosen to use only one. Please help.

Thanks.
Pete Deckert
Ryba Bikes



